Chase Moss

I believe this proposed regulation is burdensome to both businesses and employees. Good common
sense about working in hot conditions, along with industry-specific knowledge and training, is
sufficient to address this issue. I don't believe a government regulation is needed to ensure proper
safety for workers in hot conditions.



